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Pursuant to the provisions of article 226 of Law 6/2023, of March 17, on Securities Markets and 

Investment Services, Grifols, S.A. ("Grifols") hereby informs about the following 

INSIDE INFORMATION 

With respect to the news published on certain media outlet regarding a possible corporate 

transaction over Grifols, S.A. ("Grifols" or the "Company"), the following is indicated:  

 

1. On 7 July the Board of Directors of the Company held an extraordinary meeting in which a 

request was received through the shareholders which are Grifols family members (the 

"Family Shareholders") and Brookfield Capital Partners (UK) Limited (“Brookfield”) to 

allow for access to certain information of the Company to carry out a due diligence process 

with respect to a possible acquisition of shares of Grifols. It was informed that the intent of 

the transaction, in case it goes through, would be delisting the Company. 

 

2. According to the information provided to the Board of Directors, Brookfield and the Family 

Shareholders have reached an agreement to evaluate a possible joint takeover bid to acquire 

all the share capital of Grifols.  

 

3. As of today, the Company does not know if such transaction will take place and the terms in 

which such transaction could be carried out are also unknown for the Company.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

In Barcelona, on 8 July 2024.  

 

 

 

Nuria Martín Barnés 

Secretary to the Board of Directors 


